
MATHEMATICS WORKSHOP 
 
A Mathematics Workshop focusing on Competency-Based Assessment (CBA) was conducted 
at DDMS P. Obul Reddy Public School on the 8th and 9th of February 2025. The resource 
persons for the session were Mr. Ameer Khan and Ms. Usha Thanmayee, who provided 
valuable insights into modern teaching methodologies. The workshop was attended by Ms. 
Malleshwari, Ms. Gayatri, Ms. Nagajyothi, and Ms. Kranthi, all secondary-level mathematics 
teachers. 
 
The primary objective of the workshop was to emphasize the integration of real-world 
examples and practical applications into mathematics lessons. The resource persons 
highlighted how linking mathematical concepts to everyday experiences can make learning 
more engaging and relevant for students. Various strategies for competency-based 
assessments were discussed, ensuring a deeper understanding of mathematical concepts 
beyond rote learning. 
 
The workshop was an enriching experience, providing teachers with innovative techniques 
to enhance classroom teaching. The sessions were interactive and insightful, equipping 
educators with tools to create a more application-based learning environment. Overall, the 
workshop proved to be highly beneficial, leaving attendees with a renewed perspective on 
making mathematics more accessible and meaningful for students. 
 

 

 


